
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 28th January 2022 
As the weather is still very cold, the children need to have warm coats that can 
be zipped up. It also wouldn’t hurt for children to wear appropriate extra layers 
under their uniform during the school day, as classrooms have to be well venti-
lated.  Could I also remind you Year 3 usually have P.E on Mondays, therefore 

their kits need to be in at the start of the week. 

English: 

Year 3 have continued to look at our book ‘The 
Pied Piper of Hamlin’ by Michael Morpurgo and 
Emma Chichester Clark. This week we began by 
writing the introduction to our own innovated 
story using the story plan we created last week. 
The children enjoyed being creative in writing 
their introduction, problem, resolution and conclu-
sions. On Friday they looked at reading through, 
editing for grammar and punctuation and finally 
improving their work. 

 

Maths:  

This week the children continued with subtrac-
tion. We moved onto borrowing from the hun-
dreds and tens place value columns to solve calcu-
lations. We ended the week by using these learnt 
skills to solve one 
and two step sub-
traction word 
problems. Please 
see the calculation 
policy I handed 
out at Parents and 
Carers’ evening  
for information.  

 

 

Homework  
Reading: This week I would like the children to 
practice their lines for our collective worship. 
This can be found in their homework books.  

Guided Reading: This weeks guided reading is 
on “Burns Night”. Please read the text provid-
ed and answer the attached questions. 

Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 

set on MyMaths. The task is related to Sub-

traction and addition. The MyMaths logins 

can be found inside their homework books.   

History: This term in history we have been 
looking at the Iron age and the Celts who lived 
during this period. Using the internet please 
research ’Iron Age’ Meal recipes. Once you 
have found one that you like: prepare, cook 
and serve the meal to your family. To evi-
dence this please take a photo and stick into 
your homework book.  Please complete this by 
9th February.  

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 
this week’s spellings. An optional quiz will also 
be set on PurpleMash to complete. The spelling 
test will take place in class on Thursdays. 

We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
Mr Bowen, Mrs Boyle and Mrs Young. 
The Year 3 Team  

Dates:  
Year 3 Class Collective Worship—Wednesday 

9th February.  

PTFA Bags to School Collection— Thursday 3rd 
February  

Half Term—Monday 14th February – 18th Feb-

ruary 2022 

St. David’s Day –  St David’s can wear  a yel-

low shirt—Tuesday 1st March 2022 

Loveworks:  
Following the excellent response over the last few 
years, we have once again decided to support the 
local charity Loveworks. This half term we would 
like you to donate.  

UHT semi skimmed milk, shampoo, toilet rolls, 
tins of meat casserole, tinned corn beef, ham etc, 
long life fruit juice, tinned fruit, porridge oats, 
soup, tuna, pasta sauce, jam, rice, tinned pota-
toes/smash, tinned vegetables, tinned tomatoes, 
breakfast cereals, tinned custard/rice pudding, 
deodorant/anti perspirant. 
  
To find out more about Loveworks please follow 
the link http://www.loveworks.org.uk/  
Thank you in advance for your support. 


